
From: Parker, Andie
To: Amanda Kimball; Financial Assurance Working Group
Cc: Smith, Michell M.; Jerger, Chantay
Subject: Financial Assurance - 2025 Closing Cost Estimate
Date: Wednesday, January 8, 2025 11:12:00 AM
Attachments: 20250103142755749.pdf

Amanda,
 
I have reviewed the attached annual inflation adjusted cost estimate (dated January 3, 2025) for
Water Recovery, LLC facility in Jacksonville (FLR000069062) and the calculation is correct. The
closure cost estimate in the amount of $254,510 is approved.
 
Please contact Chantay Jerger, at 850-245-8888 or email; chantay.jerger@floridadep.gov; to comply
with the funding mechanism requirements of Rule 62-701.630, F.A.C.
 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact me by phone or email.
 

Andie Parker
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Division of Waste Management
Environmental Specialist I
andie.parker@FloridaDEP.gov
Office: 850-245-8766
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